J.T. Quesenberry, MD, FCAP, Lab Director J.A. Breiner, MD, FCAP B.W. Noll, MD, FCAP B.W. Steussy, MD FCAP

February 22, 2024

Woodbury County Board of Supervisors 620 Douglas Street Sioux City Iowa, 51101

Dear Woodbury County Board of Supervisors,

I am currently a full practicing partner in Pathology Medical Services of Siouxland, P.C., and a Deputy Medical Examiner for Woodbury County. It has come to my attention that you have received a letter rescinding the resignation of medical examiner services for Woodbury County. While I have not seen this letter and I am unaware of its wording, I would like to reiterate that effective April 1, 2024, I will be resigning my position as Deputy Medical Examiner for Woodbury County. I wish you and the county the best in your continued search for County Medical Examiner Investigators and your efforts to optimize the County Medical Examiner Service.

Sincerely,

Bryce Noll, M.D.

Byce Noll, M.D.